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Construction Update                   April 16, 2018 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS    

24/7 Project hotline: 206-205-9286 

SMS updates: Text “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 

Contact Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh: 
Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov  

For more information: 

More activities begin on site; Crews building Secant Pile Wall 

Starting in mid-April 2018, crews will begin 

building the wall of the facility’s underground 

Influent Pump Station. Work will include drilling 

holes about 90 feet into the ground and installing 

four-foot wide concrete cylinders. The cylinders 

are called secant piles. 

Secant piles lock together to create a structurally 

stable ring. This ring will be nearly 100 feet wide 

and is part of the Influent Pump Station’s 

structural wall.  

Secant pile installation is expected to take three 

to four months. Increased truck activity, noise 

and vibrations are expected near the project site. 

A video showing what building the secant pile wall 

might look and sound like is available on our website.  

 What to expect:  

 Work completed weekdays between normal work hours, 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

 Drills, pumps, excavators, cranes and trucks working on project site 

 Secant piling and excavation activities to continue through the summer 

 Increased truck traffic in and out of the site 

 Increased noise and vibrations near the site 

 Hotline staffed 24/7 
 

Alternative Formats Available: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

King County will work with the 

community every step of the 

way.  

We have a 24-hour construction 

hotline (206-205-9286). Please 

leave a message with your 

phone number and King 

County’s team will get back to 

you. 

Moving forward, fliers may not 

regularly be hand delivered to 

your door.  

 

Interlocking secant piles create a ring that will form part 
of the Influent Pump Station’s structural wall. 
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